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Richard Lee & Ted Truong 

iSynergy Webdesign 

 

 

 

Richard and Ted, 

 

Quite literally you have taken our vision and made it reality when it came to re-designing our 

website. Your careful and intuitive analysis of our ideas while incorporating our company culture 

really came through in your design; you really hit a home run with this.  

 

Your professionalism, attention to detail, responsiveness and candid advice distinguishes you and 

your company as one of my most preferred vendors.  I look forward to working more with you 

and your staff to help us strengthen our online brand and presence. 

 

Simply put, I am proud to show off our website now! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Kevin Soohoo 

Director, Information Technology 

Air Systems, Inc 

 

 

 

 

 

 


